
From:EHplanningconsultations
Sent:Mon, 24 Mar 2014 09:29:21 +0000
To:planningemail
Subject:2014/0047/DET

With reference to the above consultation, please find comments:

Based on the nature and location of the proposed development the following comments are provided:

I have no concerns regarding this development, however, it should be noted that a Street Traders Licence is 
required for the mobile snack bar.

Happy to discuss

Harry Preston

Scientific Officer
Environmental Health
Tel: 01786 233647

Environmental Health
Municipal Buildings
8-10 Corn Exchange Road
FK8 2HU
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